
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: road widening scheme
Date: 03 April 2022 15:23:05

To Grant Shapps

I am writing to ask you to turn down the request for a tunnel under land close to
Stonehenge. I do not believe you have sufficiently examained alternatives to alleviate
transport problems in the area which would not impinge on Stonehenge so much.

Please turn the current tunnel proposal down, and examine other options.

Yours faithfully

Christine Artus




